Sent: 10 November 2014 17:09
To: Planning
Subject: Nursery Ground Ltd Planning Application no. 14/01738/OUT

FAO Linda Griffiths 

I am emailing with regard to notification received regarding the above Neighbour Notification  - Planning Application.

I wish to object to the above application for the following reasons:

1) The development will reduce the value of our property. We are currently able to enjoy views across the fields towards Milcombe which will be lost if 48 houses are built to the back of our garden.

2) The site is part of a Greenfield Zone and is outside of the built up limits of the village.

3) The site would allow further development potential towards Milcombe.

4) The overdevelopment of the village - with 30+ houses already being built opposite in Station Road, a further 70+ houses in Bourne Lane together with another 50+ already being considered. The narrow roads in the village are not suited for such an increase in traffic, the transport links are poor, the primary school already oversubscribed, and a doctors and dental surgery that would be unable to cope with yet further increases in the village population.

5) Other facilities such as sewerage, water pressure (already low), intermittent electricity supply and a further increase in heating oil deliveries to a village already struggling to cope on occasions.


Regards
S Plant

Mrs S Plant
23 Ironstone Hollow
Hook Norton
Oxon OX15 5NA 
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